
 
Maintenance/Capital Improvement Committee 
March 9, 2021 – ZOOM meeting 
  

Members: Quintal (Chair), Fehan, Pohlod, Roberts, Ceresnie, Rea 
 
Staff:  Comerford, Wood, Laird, McGaughey, Jurek 
 

 
 
      1.    Welcome and Introductions: 
             PRESENT: Quintal, Fehan, Pohlod, Roberts 
             ABSENT: Ceresnie, Rea 
             ADMINISTRATION: Comerford, McGaughey, Jurek 
             VISITORS: Katy Desautels 
  

2.    Merrill Street Lighting: 
a. The committee still needs to decide a new plan for hanging the lights, but is in 

agreement on needing to get a chandelier for the center. 
 

3.   Holiday Lighting: 
a.   DPS will begin taking down chandeliers week of March 9. DPS has ordered extra 

transformers for next year to keep on hand. This will allow them to replace 
immediately, if there is an issue. 

 
4.   Floral Planter: 

a.   The committee discussed with Katy at Mosher joining the meeting new ideas for the 
summer planters. Taller rather than wider with more color. Mosher will begin planting 
the week before Memorial Day. 

 
5.   DPS Appreciation Luncheon: 
            a.   The BSD will be providing lunch for the DPS workers as a thank you for all their hard 

work and beautiful job on the Holiday lights throughout the City. The luncheon will be 
April 1.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEXT MEETING:  April 13, 2021 
 
2020-21 Budget:  $70,000  
Remaining balance April vouchers:  $55,872 
 
Snow removal 2020-21 Budget:  $74,000  
Remaining balance after April vouchers:  $9,699 


